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Janzen, Heather

Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Hanah Molloy - Funding for the Attainable Housing Program and 
Innovative Housing Incentives - CK 750-4

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2022 12:12 PM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Hanah Molloy ‐ Funding for the Attainable Housing Program and Innovative Housing 
Incentives ‐ CK 750‐4 
 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to   ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Thursday, November 17, 2022 ‐ 12:12 

Submitted by user:   

Submitted values are: 

Date: Thursday, November 17, 2022 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

First Name: Hanah 

Last Name: Molloy 

Email:  

Address: PO Box  

City: Borden 

Province: Saskatchewan 

Postal Code:  

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable): SURJ yxe 

Subject: Homelessness issue 

Meeting (if known): November 28, 2022 

Comments: 
I'm writing to encourage the City of Saskatoon to secure funding for housing initiatives at the November 28th budget 
meeting. I lived in Saskatoon for many years, and now live rurally - near the city - still involved in Saskatoon 
community organizing. It is my understanding that some recommendations regarding housing and homelessness 
are being considered during the budget meeting starting on November 28, 2022. I am in favour of all three 
recommendations being put forward and urge you to vote yes on them.  
Being that I live rurally, I am also aware of the province-wide need for housing initiatives. There is no excuse for the 
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tragic freezing deaths that have happened already this year, and it is clearly a direct result of the lack of housing and 
shelter options for people.  
At your budget meeting, please consider focusing on urgent actions the city could take to prevent freezing deaths 
this year. We need to focus on the current crisis we are in, and act acutely in order to ensure no more deaths occur 
in the province. Think about our community members who we have already lost to the homelessness crisis, and 
please stand up for future lives who might be at risk. We have a long winter ahead of us, and I urge you to prioritize 
securing shelters and housing initiatives to protect the lives of Saskatchewan community members.  
Thank you for your time.  
-Hanah Molloy 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 


